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We are delighted to announce the scheduled pre-construction
meeting with Symmetry Construction on May 2nd. This meeting is
set to facilitate discussion on the forthcoming construction project
and provide an avenue to address any potential concerns or
Inquiries that the District may have.

We would like to inform you that a pre-proposal meeting was
held on April 28th for the demolition project planned at Legion
Field. This meeting was attended by potential bidders who
expressed their interest in the project. The primary goal of this
meeting was to provide an overview of the project and address
any concerns or questions raised by the bidders.

Lastly, a pre-proposal meeting has been scheduled for May 5th
for the Legion Field Stadium electrical improvements project.
This meeting will be attended by potential bidders who are
Interested in bidding for the project. The purpose of this meeting
Is to ensure that all bidders have a clear understanding of the
project's requirements and expectations.
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